
Team Session Date Time Location Notes

All  Goalie Session 14-Apr 6-8 pm Kinburn

** Groups will be posted once 
registration closes **

Group 1, 6-7 pm
Group 2, 7-8 pm

U14
Hitting Clinic 
(Mandatory)

14-Apr 8-10 pm Kinburn

** Skaters only, groups will be posted 
once registration closes **

Group 1, 8-9 pm
Group 2, 9-10 pm

1 15-Apr 6-8 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

2 23-Apr 6-8 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

3 25-Apr 5:15-6:45 pm BSP - BL
Exhibition game vs Myers

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

4 26-Apr 12-2 pm Kinburn
Exhibition game vs Wild

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

1 16-Apr 6-8 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

2 24-Apr 6-8 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

3 25-Apr 6:45-8:15 pm BSP - BL
Exhibition game vs Myers

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

4 26-Apr 2-4 pm Kinburn
Exhibition game vs Cyclones

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

1 17-Apr 6-8 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

2 22-Apr 6-8 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

3 24-Apr 5:15-7:15 pm BSP- MA
Exhibition game vs Myers

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

4 26-Apr 4-6 pm Kinburn
Exhibition game vs Cyclones

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

1 15-Apr 8-10 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

2 23-Apr 8-10 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

3 24-Apr 7:15-9:15 pm BSP- MA
Exhibition game vs Myers

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

4 26-Apr 6-8 pm Kinburn
Exhibition game vs Cyclones

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

Ottawa Valley Titans Tryout Schedule 25/26

Tryouts

U12

U13

U14

U15



1 16-Apr 8-10 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

2 22-Apr 8-10 pm Kinburn All skaters & goalies

3 25-Apr 8:15-10:15 pm BSP- BL
Exhibition game vs Myers

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

4 26-Apr 8-10 pm Kinburn
Exhibition game vs Wild

Invited to Return posted on the 
website

U12 1
2
3
4

U13 1
2
3
4

U14 1
2
3
4

U15 1
2
3
4

U16 1
2
3
4

AAA Combine
(SENSPLEX EAST/WEST)

April 27th to May 1st 2025

U16


